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Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 3:13 PM
To: Sean Gosiewski <sean@rccmn.co>
Cc: Emily Goellner <egoellner@wayzata.org>; Amy Steiner <amy.steiner@gmail.com>; Polly Andersen <pollyandersen@gmail.com>; Kathy Jones <bmustangs9@aol.com>
Subject: Re: Hello Wayzata EEC friends! Commissions, Staff & Council Invitation to comment by March 3 on Hennepin Co. draft Climate Action Plan

Hi Sean,

Thanks for sending this information over and allowing us to comment on the County's draft CAP. I wanted to share our support for this Plan and show our appreciation for the amount of work and thought that went into this Plan. Talking with the Wayzata's E&E Committee we admire the amount of focus and attention brought out in the Plan regarding vulnerable communities. Bringing this item to the forefront of the Plan is a great sign to see for the future of the Plan. You have our full support and let us know if you want/need any other input or help to move the Plan forward.


Thanks!


Nick Kieser, AICP Candidate
Assistant Planner
nkieser@wayzata.org | 952-404-5313
600 Rice St E | Wayzata, MN 55391

